# October Newsletter





#### **OCTOBER NEWS**

Happy October!

We've had such a wonderful time welcoming all of you this past month.

September was full of exciting moments as our dancers began learning new skills and building strong foundations. We can't wait to see how they continue to grow and shine throughout the season! In this newsletter, you'll find everything you need to know for October — including upcoming events, important studio reminders, and scheduled nodance days.

#### **Halloween Week**

During classes the week of Halloween, dancers are welcome to wear their Halloween costumes and bring a wrapped treat to share with their classmates.

#### **Trunk or Treat Event**

Join us for our annual Trunk or Treat on Thursday, October 30th! All Yackel families are invited to attend.

If you'd like to decorate a trunk and participate, please email me at YDSbeth@gmail.com — we'd love to have you join in!

## **Reminders**

To help our classes run smoothly and minimize interruptions, please encourage your dancer to use the restroom before class begins. Thank you for your support!

00

# **Upcoming Events**

- October 14th-19th: MEA Break Studio Closed/No Dance
- October 30th: Trunk or Treat Event!

### **Contact Info**

Email: YDSbeth@gmail.com

Phone: 651-888-6166









